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public health decisions do not contribute to a greater use of restrictive practices on people 
living with dementia.  
 

Conclusion 
Dementia Australia hopes the issues identified in our submission assist the Commissioners 
in understanding the inappropriate overuse of physical and chemical restraint on people 
living with dementia and what needs to be done to ensure the restraint is only used as a very 
last resort.  

We would welcome the opportunity for further engagement with the Royal Commission to 
ensure that the experiences and needs of people with dementia, their families and carers are 
considered and responded to. 

 

 


